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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

On January 21, 2025, the Planning Commission held its organizational meeting. Mr. Ryan Stewart was 
reelected Chair, Mr. Terry Lasher was reelected Vice Chair, and Ms. Darine Barbour was reelected 
Secretary. The adopted 2025 meeting schedule remains unchanged from previous years with the Planning 
Commission meeting the third and fourth Tuesdays of the month. The Planning Commission spent 
considerable time working on the update to their bylaws to align them with Virginia State Code and 
adopted their 2024 Annual Report to be presented to Town Council. 

 
BACKGROUND 

 
Draft minutes are attached for background. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

For Informational Purposes.  

Town Council Meeting Date: February 11, 2025 

Agenda Title: Planning Commission Update 

Requested Action: Informational Purposes 

Staff Lead: 

 

Denise Harris, Planning Manager 


